

Dear Parents, Jay Hind!

Our students have been actively participating in the Karate Activity periods and have been making remarkable progress. Karate not only teaches self-defense but also instills discipline, focus, and physical fitness in our students.

As you may know, the 'Shotokan Shobukan Karate Association of Gujarat' conducts belt grading exams each year to assess and recognize the progress of our young karatekas. However, due to the unprecedented challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic, these exams had to be temporarily suspended to ensure the safety of our students.

We are pleased to inform you that, from this year onwards, the Karate belt grading exams will resume. This is an exciting opportunity for our students to showcase their skills that they have learned during their Karate training. To facilitate your child's participation in the upcoming Karate exam, we kindly request you to submit the Consent Form along with the examination fee and the last date of submission is 18 September, 2023. The fee structure for the exam is as follows:

Yellow Belt: Rs. 300/-Orange Belt: Rs. 350/-

Please note that the examination fee will be deducted directly from your child's bank account once you provide your consent. This deduction will occur after we receive your completed Consent Form. Consent is a mandatory requirement for your child's participation in the Karate Exam. All the students participating in Karate Exam will get the certificate issued from the authority of Shotokan Shobukan Karate Association of Gujarat.

Regards,				
O. i. Sharn	•			
Principal				
	CONSENT	FORM FOR KARATE EXA	М	
Dear Sir,				
Jay Hind!				
This is to reference w	with the above letter OW no. 23	32/Karate Exam/2023-2	4, regarding Karate Ex	am, I agree to pay the
fees for	Belt and amount is	which will be deducted from the student's bank account.		
Name of Student:		Člass:	Div	
		01000		
Signature :	Mobile No:			